ASRC holds
meeting

The Arctic Slope Regional
Corporation holds its annual
meeting of shareholders in Bar-
row beginning Saturday, March
24. Five seats on the board of
directors are scheduled to be
filled.

The meeting promises to be
an “interesting” one, said one
corporation representative, with
several candidates vying for
proxics in their attempts to gain
a scat on the board.



